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23rd February 2024 

 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

 

Year 3 trip to The Roald Dahl Museum, Great Missenden 

 

 

We are delighted to advise you that we have arranged for a visit to The Roald Dahl Museum, Great 

Missenden on Wednesday 10th July 2024. This will be an experience for the children led by experts.  

 

Please provide your child with a packed lunch and drink (no glass bottles, sweets or fizzy drinks 

please).  For those children who are entitled to Free School Meals a packed lunch can be provided by 

the school.  Should you wish to take up this offer, please indicate on the online form attached. 

We would be grateful if you could make a voluntary contribution of £ 14.00 through Scopay to cover 

the cost of the coach and specific guided sessions with Museum staff.  Please note that if you 

previously made a payment towards the original Year 3 River and Rowing Trip this money has 

been transferred as payment towards the new trip. This is a voluntary contribution and no child 

would be excluded for non-payment. However, should there be more than a 5% shortfall in 

contributions we would have to cancel the day.  Please contact the school if you have any financial 

issues impacting the ability to make this contribution. 

Your child will need to be in school uniform for this trip. 

Please follow this link https://forms.office.com/e/S1X7ziFEza to complete the online EV2 form by 

Friday 17th May 2024. 

Yours sincerely, 

The Year 3 Team 
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